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December 9, 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians; 
Re: Milk Program 
 
As you all know, School Council has voted to start a milk program at Shannen Koostachin in January. All 
order forms have gone home and orders are starting to come into the school. In order to reduce our use 
of plastic straws, we will not be providing straws with the milk orders each day.  If you feel your child 
needs a straw each day with their milk, we suggest that you pack a reusable straw in your child’s lunch 
bag.  
 
Thank you to our School Council for their time and efforts to bring a milk program to our school.  
 
Sincerely, 
  

 

 
 

 

Mrs. J. Anderson 

Principal 
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